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MSI eLink Upgrade 
 

MSIeLink, the internet gateway to Medavie for a range of network services related 
to medicare claims processing, is being upgraded.  

Accredited vendors have been notified of this upgrade. Effective December 15, 
2018, all vendor software must be using a new MSIeLink client which has been 
distributed to accredited vendors. 

If your vendor does not make the required changes, you will not be able to submit 
claims as of December 15, 2018. If you have any questions regarding how your 
software will be impacted, we recommend that you contact your vendor.    
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